

Department of Public Works Infrastructure Services Division Jerrel Kruschke, PE Commissioner of Public Works

Kevin J. Muhs, PE, AICP City Engineer

Timothy J. Thur, PE Infrastructure Administration Manager

June 1, 2023

Honorable Jose G. Perez Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 12TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #230190

INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON WEST ROGERS STREET AND

SOUTH 10TH STREET

Dear Alderman Perez:

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local residents to install the above-captioned traffic control restriction.

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that due to the geometric configuration of the intersection the above-captioned control is warranted. We therefore, in the interest of public safety, recommend the installation of the all-way stop control.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Sincerely,

Kevin Muhs, PE, AICP

City Engineer

SCR SCR:trt

c: Common Council





Department of Public Works
Infrastructure Services Division

Jerrel Kruschke, PE Commissioner of Public Works

Kevin J. Muhs, PE, AICP City Engineer

Timothy J. Thur, PE Infrastructure Administration Manager

June 1, 2023

Honorable Jose G. Perez Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 12TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #230190

INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON WEST GRANT STREET AND

SOUTH 7TH STREET

REMOVE STOP SIGN ON WEST GRANT STREET

AT SOUTH 7TH STREET

Dear Alderman Perez:

A search of city ordinances found that the all-way stop control at the intersection of West Grant Street and South 7th Street was not properly legislated when it was installed in 2016. Therefore, to ensure the installed traffic control corresponds with city records we recommend the above-captioned traffic control changes.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Sincerely,

Kevin J. Muhs, PE, AICP

City Engineer

SCR SCR:trt

c: Common Council





Department of Public Works Infrastructure Services Division Jerrel Kruschke, PE Commissioner of Public Works

Kevin J. Muhs, PE, AICP City Engineer

Timothy J. Thur, PE Infrastructure Administration Manager

June 1, 2023

Honorable Mark Borkowski Alderman, 11th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 11TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #230190

INSTALL NO TRUCKING 3 TONS OR OVER ON SOUTH 72ND STREET

AT WEST HOWARD AVENUE SOUTHBOUND

Dear Alderman Borkowski:

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to install the above-captioned traffic control restriction.

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since this street is strictly residential and trucks are using it as a short cut, we recommend that heavy trucks be prohibited.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety and Health Committee meeting so that you may support it to final passage.

Sincerely,

Kevin J. Muhs, PE, AICP

City Engineer

SCR SCR:trt

c: Common Council

